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“AA ought not be takers from society, any longer. Instead, let us be givers.”

~Bill Wilson

* Today, AA has many ways to give to others

* Maintaining AA’s independence from outside influences is a responsibility every
recovered AA member has.












Although understanding why we contribute money and are self-supporting is
very important, it is also equally as important to know where the funds go.

When we put money in the basket, our group uses it to pay its own expenses.



EXCESS FUNDS

Local District - The GSR’s link to Area activities and local efforts to
carry the message to the still suffering alcoholic

Intergroup- Your Central Office which provides meeting
schedules and literature locally as well as 12 step efforts

Area - Hosts assemblies and serves the districts, as well as your
link to the Delegate

General Service Office — Publishes A.A. literature and connects
us with groups and members all over North America

Specific Committees — Archives or other service entities the
group wishes to support



A.A’s Seventh Tradition states: “Every A.A. group ought to be fully self-supporting,
declining outside contributions.” This means that only A.A. members contribute
financially to A.A. — and even A.A. members are limited in the amount they can
contribute. This keeps A.A. free of outside influences that might divert us from our
primary purpose — to help the alcoholic who still suffers. The amount of the
contribution is secondary to the spiritual connection that unites all groups around

the world.

READ PAMPHLET >







